
ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE 
92 Franklin St., 4th Floor - Buffalo, NY 14202 

 

 

 
April 12, 2021 
 
TO:  ALL MEMBERS OF THE ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE 
 
FROM:  ROBERT M. GRABER, CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: APRIL 15, 2021 WORK SESSION AND LEGISLATIVE SESSION WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY 

DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC AND THE LEGISLATIVE SESSION TIME WILL BE 
CHANGED 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Erie County Legislature Chair April N.M. Baskin’s letter concerning 
COVID-19, the Erie County Legislature’s scheduled April 15, 2021 legislative session and work session will 
be shifted from being held in the Chambers of the Legislature to a virtual hearing, to be held via Zoom.  
In addition, the legislative session will be held at 11:00 am, instead of 2:00 pm. 
 
The Chairwoman’s letter directing the changes is attached. 
 
The Zoom details are as follows: 
 
Topic: Erie County Legislature Work Session at 10:00 am and Legislative Session #8 (2021) at 11:00 am 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89469359317 
Meeting ID: 894 6935 9317 
Or call 646-876-9923 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89469359317
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